Closing Remarks

Review of TWCWG2 outcomes (.PDF).

On behalf the WG, I would like to thank the Canadian Hydrographic Service for hosting this meeting and for their warm hospitality.

We started the meeting with an encouragement to contribute actively. We end the meeting after mutual work and talks well shared.

I thank all working group members for their participation and excellent contributions. Important steps of our work plan are carried on. Thus, several data test sets for future water level and surface current products for e-navigation will be delivered before the end of this year. A number of the other covered actions are under way.

I wish all a safe journey home.

Gwenaële Jan

Shom

Chair of TWCWG